Dear Mr Saqib ,
Thank you very much for your support towards the nobel cause of Polio Eradication.
Undersigned found the answer of said UCPO unsatisfactory. There is gross negligence at the part of UCPO .
Please proceed as per rules .
Regards,
Dr Ammar
AC WHO
DG Khan Division

From: Saqib Atta <saqib@ctc.org.pk>
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:53 AM
To: HUSSAIN, Ammar <hussainammar@who.int>
Cc: KHAN, Ali Sher <askhan@who.int>; KHURSHID, Fawad <khurshidf@who.int>; TEHREEM, Sehrish <tehreems@who.int>; SHAMSI, Faheem Iqbal <shamsif@who.int>
Subject: RE: UCPO Hameed Explanation letter 
 
Dear Dr Ammar,
 
Please comments on below response of UCPO Hameed. If you are satisfied with his response CTC will not take further action again him. But if you are not satisfied with his response this will lead to his 1st warning letter. Both explanation and warning will be part of his personal file.
 
Regards,
 
 
Saqib Atta
Regional Co-ordinator 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.           
Cell: 0345-5009369
 www.ctc.org.pk  
 
From: Hameed Khan [mailto:hameedkhanniazi786@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 2:27 PM
To: Saqib Atta
Cc: hussainammar@who.int; askhan@who.int; khurshidf@who.int; Tehreems@who.int; shamsif@who.int
Subject: Re: UCPO Hameed Explanation letter
 
Reply of Explanation Letter:
 
AOA,
 
Respected Mr. Saqib Ali Mumtaz,
Manager Legal and Contracts,
 
                       With reference to my explanation letter number CTC 7.12.5- Hameed Khan-SF/ZA, Oct-19, It is humbly submitted that I attended the morning, evening meetings and also supervised the teams alone and along with my supervisor Dr. SehrishTehreem sahiba, external monitor Dr. Fayaz Sarwar sb during the campaign of SNID June 2019. I also analyzed the tally sheets during evening meetings and after the campaign, HR & MP registration has also been updated by me now and submitted to divisional office, But I also admit that it is my mistake that I could not document all the above mentioned activities in time which was also my responsibility. I promise that such thing will never happen in future inshaa ALLAH and I will keep up my hard work with great commitment as i had already been doing in the past and my previous work performance can also be asked from my previous supervisors Dr. Ali Sher PEO and Dr. Fawad Khurshid PEO ( If required ). Thanks alot for your guidance and support. 
 
 
Regards,
 
 
Mr. Hameed Khan Niazi
UCPO-Urban 07 DG Khan
Dated 15-10-2019
 
On Sun, 13 Oct 2019 at 19:17, Saqib Atta <saqib@ctc.org.pk> wrote:
Dear Hameed Khan,
 
Please find attached explanation letter, hard copy will be dispatched on your given postal address. Read it carefully and respond it accordingly.
 
Regards,
 
Saqib Atta
Regional Co-ordinator 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.           
Cell: 0345-5009369
 www.ctc.org.pk  
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